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No ITEM INFORMATION ACTION 

1 
Housing 

Needs Survey 

Sedbergh PC have asked for a delay in sending out the 
HNS to allow time for joint working to ensure that the 
survey meets the needs of both councils. I have replied to 
advise that we will give some time for minor amendments 
or additions but do not want to delay the sending of the 
survey much further. 

For Info 

2 Highways 

Ian and I met with Karl Melville on Monday 23 November to 
discuss the various issues that are currently outstanding in 
the dale. I have sent notes to all councillors and we will be 
meeting with Karl again on Friday 18 December. 

For Info 

3 B4RN 
Mr French at Sepia Barn has now relented to allow access 
through his field and there is now a fibre duct to the toilet 
block should we require it in the future. 

For Info 

4 Sepia Barn 
Mr French has indicated that he will not be paying the 
outstanding invoices for allowing the gap in the wall on the 
Car Park. 

For Info 

5 Grants 
8 applications were received requesting a total of £11750. 
These were considered by the Policy and Resources 
Committee on Monday 23 November. 

For Info 

6 EV Charging 

Work has continued and I now have another two quotes 
from commercial suppliers. We are now awaiting a quote 
from Flowbird before a final decision can be made by the 
Policy and Resources Committee. 

For Info 

7 SLDC 
Information was received from SLDC regarding new ways 
for parishes and individuals to contact them. This was 
circulated to all councillors. 

For Info 

8 Carer Support 

I have received a request from Carer Support South Lakes 
to help with advertising their services in the parish. I have 
suggested that I can post on noticeboards, Dentdale.com 
and the Facebook page if they send me the information. 

For Info 

9 
Car Parking 

Permits 
5 requests for residents permits have been received in the 
month and have been dealt with accordingly. 

For Info 

10 
Trello and 

Google 
Calendar 

I have been working to put all of the outstanding issues 
and updates into a program called Trello. I am able to 
share access to this with you all so you can see the latest 
updates to all outstanding issues. I have also put all of the 
meeting dates into Google calendar which I will also share 
with everyone. 

For Info 

 


